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FUMC             

Pine Mountain 

MISSION MOMENT 

PASTOR’S PANTRY 

The Pastor’s Pantry is a mission provided by our church.  This is an initiative 
to give food to our church and community members.  Anyone can stop by 
the church office between 8:30 AM and 12:30 PM and receive                   
non– perishable items in a time of need.  Currently, the pastor’s pantry is  
in need of canned fruits, canned meats,  and paper products.  Please bring 
these by the Church office.  Remember outdated cans cannot be used so 
please check the expiration dates before donating. 

     Don’t miss the next UMW meeting.      

August 14, 2017 at Noon.  This is our  

annual salad luncheon.  The Program 

will be on recycling led by Bob Phillips. 

 

sing the old hymns and really 
focus our attention on our 
growth in our walk with Christ.  
It’s a great time to renew our 
faith.  It’s a great time for    
baptisms and for new or      
renewed affirmations of faith in 
Christ Jesus.   So, join us 
throughout August on Sundays 
as we sing with “robust” voices 
and praise our Risen Savior and 

God Almighty!   

   Lastly, I want to invite you all 
to join us for our Wednesday 
Night Suppers (WNS) that will 
start back on August 23rd at 
5:30pm.  These first two WNS 
will  be a time of fellowship and 
fun as the family of Christ at 
FUMCPM!  I trust that you all will 
want to make a special effort to 
be here and join the fun!  And….if 
you are so inclined, contact our 

     Thank you seems to be such a 
simple way to show your appre-
ciation for kindness shown to 
you.  As I write this note to you, 
my mind is flowing to the    
amazing kindness you have each 
shown to Michael, Taylor, Kyle, 
Sawyer and me. We have been 
showered with your love and 
care.  Cards, notes, gift         
certificates, food, yard work and 
general words of encouragement 
have made our transition so 
much easier.  And so—we do 
offer our deepest, heartfelt 

“Thank you!” to each of you! 

   In the month of August we will 
be worshipping “Camp Meeting” 
style.  What does that mean?  
Simply put, it is more casual, 
more singing, and more preach-
ing.  Camp Meeting is also sort of 
like revival.  It’s a time when we 

Reach Team to help with set-up, 

cooking, clean-up or prep!   

     I remember as a child on 
Sundays after church being in 
the kitchen with Mama cooking 
and all of us singing and having 
fun together.  That’s what 
“family” is all about and here at 
FUMC PM we are all about 
“family”!  Join in the fun and 

serve with joy!   

    “Now may the God of peace, who 
through the blood of the eternal cove-
nant brought back from the dead our 
Lord Jesus, that great Shepherd of the 
sheep, equip you with everything good 
for doing his will, and may he work in 
us what is pleasing to him, through 
Jesus Christ, to whom be glory for 

ever and ever. Amen. “           
Hebrews 13:20-21 

Pastor Liza  

A Note  From Our Pas tor  

            Contact Us: 

PO Box 246, Pine Mountain, GA                  

706-663-2538 

 

Coming in August…. 

     

August 2017 

The First United Methodist Church of Pine Mountain 

Open Hearts, Open Minds Open Doors 

 

The Wesleyan Communicator 

 

 5th UMM 8AM  

 6th student leadership 

team 12PM 

 6th Invite Team meet 5PM 

 7th worship team meet 

6:30 PM 

 8th staff meeting 6:30 PM 

 8th trustees meet 6:00 PM  

 13th children/youth choir 

meet @ 4pm choir room in 

church office 

 13th Sunday night stu-

dent ministries begins 

 14th umw meet 12pm 

 20th finance meet 6PM 

 20th Church Council meet 

7PM 

 23rd Wednesday night 

dinners start 

The Church's Office is unlocked and  

available  for walk - in availability as  

follows: 

Monday - Thursday 8:30 A.M. to 12:30 P.M. 

 After 12:30 P.M., the office is available by 

appointment only. 

The office is closed on Fridays.  

There is a virtual attendant when the office is 

closed, please leave a message and we will 

return your call as soon as possible. 

Pastor Liza’s Office Hours 

Monday: 

1:00 PM -  5:00 PM 

Tuesday: 

10:00 AM -  5:00 PM 

Wednesday:  

1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Thursday: 

10:00 PM - 1:00 PM 

Rev. Kim’s Office Hours 

Monday through Thursday: 

8:30 AM to 12:30 PM  

and by appointment  

1:30 PM to 4:00 PM 

 

We are here to serve you.  

Please call us to make an  

appointment outside of office 

hours. 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS ARE CHANGING FOR MORE FLEXIBILITY TO SERVE YOU BETTER! 



   SUMMER FUN FOR FUMC KIDSMIN 

.   

August 6 Blessing of Student and 

Teachers at 11 AM service.  All 

children (except nursery) stay in 

worship. 

August 27th at 10 - 10:45 AM                                

Children and youth parent 

meeting, including all volunteers. 

Acolyte Training TBA Soon 

Noah’s Ark Preschool 
 

Open House 
August 17, 9AM 

 
First Day of School 

August 22, 8:30—11:30 AM 
 

Reminder, only the teacher’s, 
students, parents and author-
ized church personnel are al-
lowed to be in the Pre-school 
area while school is in session. 

Wednesday Night Suppers 

Back to school means back to Wednesday Night Dinners. 

This year we will start back on August 23 with our din-

ners.  These will both be family & fellowship nights.  This 

means there is not any programming for the kids and 

youth, just good old fashioned fun.  The KidsMin 

(Children) and the Student Ministries (Youth) program-

ming will start back on September 6th.    There will also 

be a class for adults with Rick Adams on the Gospels. 

We are looking forward to a fabulous year of fun and spir-

itual fellowship and growth! 

    Sunday School Jubilee 

When:    September 3, 2017 

Where:  Family Life Center 

Time:      Sunday School Hour 

What:    New Classes, New                
     Curriculum, New Class     
     Rooms, and…. 

You’ll have to wait and see.  All 
teachers, students and parents 
are invited to attend. 

New KidsMin Worship 

Coming Soon 

First UMC of Pine Mountain is 
calling our Children’s Program 
KidsMin, short for Kids    
Ministry.  

Beginning Sept 3, we will 
start our new Sunday      
Morning Worship schedule. 
We will have a trial run in  
August before we give you all 
the information just to be 
sure we have thought of   
everything. 

 Keep an eye out for more in-
formation as we design a  
worship experience designed 
with your children in mind!  

These kids had a blast at the Biblical History 
Center this summer learning all about life in 
biblical times.  They made cheese, bread and 
dug for artifacts.  It was a great ending to 
summer. 

 

      Church News 

MIDDLE SCHOOL LOCK-IN 

FRIDAY, AUGUST  11 

MEET AT CHURCH AT  8:30 PM BY THE FLC 

DINNER AT CHICK-FIL-A, WORSHIP AT CORNERSTONE UMC 10:00-11:00                          
ALL NIGHT LOCK– IN AT  MALIBU GRAND PRIX 

CHAPERONES: KIM EVANS AND DEAN MABRY 

COST : $25, PICK-UP FROM THE CHURCH AT 7:30 AM 

NEW  BIBLE STUDY CLASSES STARTING SOON 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT STUDY FOR ALL  

RICK ADAMS WILL FACILITATE A CLASS ON THE STUDY OF THE GOSPELS, 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS BEGINNING ON SEPT. 6TH.  ALL PARENTS WILL BE 

OUT IN TIME TO PICK-UP THEIR CHILDREN FROM WEDNESDAY NIGHT AC-

TIVITIES AT 7:30. 

TUESDAY NIGHT STUDY FOR ALL 

ROY WESTBROOK WILL FACILITATE A STUDY ON TUESDAY NIGHTS AT 

7:00 PM, STARTING SEPTEMBER 12TH. IN THE GLEANER’S ROOM FROM 

ADAM HAMILTON’S  “CHISTIANITY’S FAMILY TREE”.  THIS STUDY PRO-

VIDES  A BRIEF HISTORY OF EIGHT DIFFERENT DENOMINATIONS AND 

THEIR BELIEFS, NOT TO CRITIQUE BUT TO LEARN FROM OUR CHRISTIAN 

BROTHERS AND SISTERS, THAT OUR FAITH MAY BE ENRICHED. 

Pine Mountain MYF is now         

referred to as  Pine Mountain 

Student Ministries.  The Stu-

dent Ministries will be divided 

by Middle School (6-8) and High 

School (9-12) this year.  Some 

events will be just for Middle 

School and others for High 

School.  Sunday School and 

Wednesday nights will be sepa-

rated and Sunday’s meetings 

from 5-7 will still be all togeth-

er.  We are excited for another 

year of fun, faith and spiritual 

formation.  Please contact Rev. 

Kim Evans with any questions. 
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YOUTH 

KICKOFF 

Kick-off the new season of youth on 

August 13th, as we enjoy a time of 

fishing and rafting at the Riley’s! 

Meet at the church or at the Riley’s 

at 5 PM.  Bring bug spray and fishing 

poles if you have them.  The youth 

schedule will be completed next 

week.  Be on the lookout. 

 Student Ministry Leadership Team 

July 13-15 The Student Leadership 

Team attended the Student Leader-

ship Conference in Atlanta, Ga.  They 

learned a lot about each other and 

came home with inspired to be better 

student leaders.  Look for them 

around the Church, one of them is al-

ways serving somewhere. 

This year we welcome our  newest 

members: Aria Mabry and Cole Riley. 

God is on the move, 

thanks to the Invite and 

Reach Teams.  This summer 

the Invite and Reach teams 

provided many opportunities 

for the body of Christ to come 

together and worship.  Thank 

you to all who  supported 

these events. 


